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Building Inspections - 66 Pear] Street Permit Addenda - Permit 1D 2013-01388

From: Matt Provencal <matt@muellerarchitects.com>

To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...

Date: 9/12/2014 4:22 PM

Subject: 66 Pearl Street Permit Addenda - Permit ID 2013-01388

CC: "Denine Leeman (dleeman@eastbrowncow.com)” <dleeman(@eastbrowncow.com>, "...

Attachments: Revised Fast Track Permit.pdf: Permit Extension 66 Pearl.pdf; BP.2013-01388.pdf;
A1.001.Proposed Plans.pdf; A1.002.Proposed Plan.pdf; D1.001.Demolition Plans.pdf;
EC1.001.Existing Conditions.pdf; T1.001.Cover Sheet.pdf: T1.002.General Notes.pdf;
Re! 66 Pearl Street - Middle Street Entry

Building Inspections,

Please find attached an addenda set of drawings for the above
referenced permit as directed by Laurie Leader. We have previously
filed an extension for this permit and have had it approved (sce
attached).

Please also be advised that the new tenant has already submitted for
their permit as well for their interior fit-up.
Thank you,

Matt Provencal, Assoc. ATA
Architectural Designer

Mark Mueller Architects

100 Commercial Street

Suite 205

Portland, Maine 04101
matt@muellerarchitects.com
Tele: 207.774.9057 '
Direct Line: 207.773.3851
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